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Northwest Arkansas Single Parent Scholarship Fund Application Deadline 
Approaching 

 
BENTONVILLE, Ark. (Sept. 22, 2022) – The Single Parent Scholarship Fund of Northwest 
Arkansas (SPSFNWA) invites eligible students who are single parents to apply for the spring 
semester degree program scholarships by Saturday, Oct. 15. 
 
To qualify, you must be a single parent living in Benton, Carroll, Madison, or Washington 
counties, be a legal resident of the United States, and have completed a high school diploma or 
GED.  Applicants can attend the University of Arkansas, Northwest Arkansas Community 
College, Harding University as well as a variety of others.  
 
Students enrolled in diploma programs may pursue an associate degree, bachelor’s degree, 
Master of Arts in Teaching, or Licensure in Cosmetology. Full-time students receive $2,500 per 
semester, three-fourth-time students receive $1,875 and part-time students receive $1,250.  
 
SPSFNWA’s objective is to help single parents in Northwest Arkansas create futures for their 
families by providing direct financial assistance and supportive services for those who are 
pursuing higher education.  The organization offers resources that inspire generational 
transformation, increase community awareness of single parents' educational barriers, and 
strengthen the region’s workforce.  
 
Apply for scholarships at https://spsfnwa.org.   
 
More information regarding SPSFNWA is available by calling 479-254-8550, the organization's 
social media Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram as well as the newsletter email subscription.  
 
 SPSFNWA helps single parents in Northwest Arkansas create futures for their families by 
providing direct financial assistance, as well as supportive services for those who are pursuing 
higher education and live in Benton, Carroll, Madison, and Washington counties. 
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